
PERMIT ADVISORY

Please be advised that the enclosed permit is located in an area that is within or

adjacent to a potential “Wetland” as defined by the U.S. Department of the Interior, Fish

and Wildlife Service.

Although the Division of Oil and Gas does not currently have specific operational

requirements pertaining to designated wetlands, you should seek the advice of

appropriate Federal, State or Local agencies concerning specific regulatory programs

and proprietary jurisdictions that may affect your activities relating to the exercise of the

enclosed permit.  These may include, but are not limited to, the U.S. Fish and Wildlife

Service, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Soil Conservation Service of the U.S.

Department of Agriculture, and The U. S. Environmental Protection Agency.

You should also be aware that your activities may affect your lessee with respect to

other Federal, State or Local programs and should, therefore, be discussed with the

lessee prior to the commencement of operations.


